
From: Schroder Timothy 

Sent: 15 December 2023 10:30 

To: Planning 

Subject: Reference: 2023/4757/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 
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Dear Sirs  

 

Utopia Village, Primrose Hill, ref. 2023/4757/P 

 

I am writing to object to the proposed introduction of heavy-duty ventilation machinery at the 

above premises. 

 

This will not impact significantly on our own property but it will have a serious and 

underestimated impact on those living on the south-east side of Egbert Street and the north 

side of Chalcot Road. 

 

The estimated decibel output of the proposed machinery may or may mot be accurate, but 

sound acts differently according to its surroundings: the proposed location is closely confined 

by the surrounding buildings, which will inevitably have an amplifying affect on the 

immediate surroundings.  

 

A further point that should be taken into account is that machinery of this nature has a well-

documented tendency to become louder as it ages. 

 

We urge you not to grant planning permission to this project. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Timothy and EllenSchroder 


